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	EDUCATION
KING’S PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL

20 CROFT STREET
DALKEITH
EH22 3BA
Head Teacher : Laurinda  Renton
Telephone: 0131 271 4610
Kingspark_ps@midlothian.gov.uk



Dear Parents and Carers
Class Organisation 2019 – 2020
I am writing to let you know of a change to our class organisation next session that will affect your child.  Our three current Primary 5 classes will become two Primary 6 classes.  This decision has been made based upon the number of classes that we have been allocated next session by the Council.  In order to ensure a spread of gender, ability, needs and friendship groupings within both classes, I will meet with the current P5 teachers to identify which class the children will go into.  We will take into consideration the views of the children when considering friendships.  The classes have had a range of opportunities to work together over the course of the year and the teachers have also planned the children’s learning experiences together.  This will support the children’s transition into two new classes.

I appreciate that you might have concerns about this change.  Please be assured that these changes will not affect the quality of education your child will receive.  Our current P5 teachers will be supporting the children to prepare for this transition over the last few weeks of term and there will be some opportunities for the children to come together in their new class before the end of term.  I would ask that you also support your child at home by talking to them about this.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Kind regards

Laurinda Renton

Headteacher
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